
#BMABallotReady
The BMA is getting ready to ballot  

junior doctors, starting around 9 January.
It is vital we have up-to-date details for all of those who are 

entitled to vote. As well as your personal details, we must have  
up-to-date place of work information for all your workplaces.

Every missed ballot is a missed chance to have your say.
Please check and update your details at

Alternatively, you can email doctorspay@bma.org.uk


